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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External]
Date: Friday, November 29, 2024 10:06:03 AM

 
From: Joy Treadwell  
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 4:54 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External]

 

 
Islington Ave and Treelawn Blvd needs a four way stop definitely.
Turning left off Treelawn Blvd is difficult to see northbound cars that speed northbound
up the hill.  Adding in the winter with snowballs its more difficult.
A concerned citizen living in Kleinburg Gables.
Regards
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